NOTICE
Calling applications for  hostel facilities – Boys’ Hostel of FAHS,UOR
Applications are invited from all the male students except 2019 batch for hostel facilities. Those who are interested can download the hostel application from faculty website
http://www.ahs.ruh.ac.lk/downloads/ and 
of dully filled applications should be sent via E-mail (shamindavimukthi@gmail.com) to Non-academic sub warden on or before 30th of October 2020.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Important: The hard copies of the hostel applications along with the supportive documents should be the submitted within two months from the closing date of application (30.10.2020).
Please note that Hostel facilities will be provided for eligible 2/3 year students until 31st of January 2021.

Dr. Aruna Dissanayaka                                                                               Shaminda Vimukthi
Academic Warden                                                                              Non Academic Sub Warden
